
The climate-change crisis will have the greatest impact on frontline communities that are the least responsible for creating the crisis 
and who have the fewest resources to adapt to the crisis.  SCR 17 will help ensure that frontline communities included in the 
decision-making process to  build a just, equitable, and resilient future for all Oregonians.


